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This is ludicrous! What a travesty that the State of Arizona continues to allow foreign interests to
damage the riparian system in any area of proposed mining interests. Please revoke any license that
indicates disregard for the natural environment of the State of Arizona. Please stop the preliminary
exercises toward the Hermosa Project and the destruction of the Patagonia Mountain area. Thank
you.


